From: michael benson
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Renewable solar power

Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 8:03:28 PM

Dear Oregon Public utility commission, as a local small business owner who supports renewable energy but is unable to install solar on my business, I have been excited for the community solar program to open here in Oregon. I am writing this email to ask you to approve neighborhood powers projects so we can participate in the program and help support local renewable energy as soon as possible thank you for your consideration

Michael benson, small business owner Sandy Liquor Store Sent from my iPhone

Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it may have originated outside of PUC.